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To: Dave Wasielewski Date: June 26, 1990 

From: M.T. Caldwell Department: Fuel Resources 

Subject: FPSC Audit Request No. 8 Regarding Payment 
for ANF Supervisor to Travel to PSL for 
Fitness for Duty Training and to Review 
Exam Procedures with Site Personnel 

On June 21, 1990 we received Document/Record Request No. 8 
from the FPSC auditors. As we discussed in our meeting of 
June 25, 1990, with the FPSC auditors and yourself, our 
response is as follows: 

1. 

2. 

Yes. FPL did pay for an ANF supervisor to travel to 
St. Lucie. The main purpose of the trip was to hold 
a pre-meeting with FPL personnel to discuss the work 
to be performed (oxide thickness measurement). At 
the time, it was decided that the supervisor should 
also go through the health physics training and 
security review that is required by the NRC for any 
personnel that will have llunescorted access1! to the 
nuclear plant site. 

Since ANF is located in the state of Washington, the 
trip required four days of his time - one day to 
travel down, two days at the plant site, and one day 
to travel back. FPL was billed for all of his time 
(approximately 32 hours at a rate specified in the 
contract of between $149.00 and $197.00 per hour, 
depending on the supervisorls classification). The 
balance of the $8450 is comprised of the 
supervisor's airplane fare, hotel room costs, meal 
expenses, transportation, etc. 

Yes. This type of expense is recurring since the 
health physics training and security review are 
required by the NRC for tlunescorted accessll to the 
nuclear plant site. Normally, the costs for this 
training are tlembeddedll within the costs quoted by 
the vendors; since the pre-meeting trip was not 
originally planned, the costs associated were broken 
out in the Letter of Authorization. 

Since the pre-meeting at the plant site was helpful 
in planning the work, FPL anticipates holding 
similar meetings in the future for such projects. 
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If you have any questions, please call me at extension 3476. 

MTC:mls 

CoDies To: 
T. J. Foxx 
C.G. O'Farrill 
J. Mantyh 

R. Silva 
E. Ungar 

J.D. Poce 
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